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2024 SAND TRAP CLASSIC

2024 CHAMBER DIRECTORY

Sponsorship opportunities are available for
Sand Trap!  AND....we have both a morning and
afternoon flight this year, which means double
the exposure for your business!  Interested?
Email Jared Martin at
jmartin@lawrencechamber.com, or click below
for more info!

2024 Airport Advisory Board. New Member Reception March 2024.

Have you taken the time to peruse the
2024 Directory, yet?  New year, new
format, new info!  We’d love to hear

your feedback! If you haven’t received
your copy, please stop by The Chamber

and pick one up, or email Krys O’Brien
at kobrien@lawrencechamber.com.

www.lawrencechamber.com

MinMax Photography

Chamber Member Luncheon
with Dr. Chris Kuehl, Economist

April 12, 12:00pm - 1:30pm
The Oread Hotel 

Register here!

https://members.lawrencechamber.com/events/details/2024-sand-trap-classic-golf-tournament-10320
https://members.lawrencechamber.com/events/details/membership-luncheon-presentation-by-dr-chris-kuehl-10472
https://members.lawrencechamber.com/events/details/membership-luncheon-presentation-by-dr-chris-kuehl-10472


SMALL BUSINESS SERIES
The most recent Small Business Series

seminar was held at KU Innovation Park on the
topic of HR and Workforce Solutions,

sponsored by Meritrust Credit Union. Pictured
below are Christian Hopkins (KU SBDC), Gary

Pratt (Meritrust CU), Jana Tuttle (Hershey Salty
Snacks), Tim Mock (Meritrust CU), and

Pantaleon Florez (USD 497). The next Small
Business Series will be held on June 6th. 

Congratulations to Adam
Courtney,  recently announced
as the CEO of KU Innovation Park.  
Adam currently serves as an Ex-
Officio on the Chamber Board of
Directors. He recently visited with
Tiffany Hall, VP of Membership,
on Chamber Chat. Listen here to
learn more about KUIP and
Adam’s vision.

COURTNEY NAMED CEO

March 2024
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MOCKTAILS AND MINGLE
The Chamber and EDC staff participated in a
Mocktails and Mingle event, hosted by the KU
University Career Center, and held at the Jayhawk
Center, connecting KU students with business
leaders in the Non-Profit sector.   

Have questions about the City’s
construction projects?  Click

here to learn more about each
project!

https://lawrencechamber.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Chamber-Chat-2402-112kbps.mp3
https://lawrenceks.org/construction/?utm_source=City+eNews&utm_campaign=94a6fa4da9-2018-MLK-Holiday_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_464f3a5a1d-94a6fa4da9-127621885

